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   Sweet Home Chamber of Commerce  
Board Meeting Minutes 

June 1, 2022 
 

 
Attendees: 
Christy Duncan – President  
Shelly Larson – Vice President 
Mark Opperman – Treasurer 
Karla Hogan – Excused Absent 
Marlene Peterson 
Cassie Richey 
Cooper Whitman 
Blake Manley 
 
Call to Order  
On June 1, 2022 at approximately 2pm, Vice President Shelly Larson sent a group 
email to Board of Directors calling the question below. 
 
Princess Committee Report 
Shelly explained the bank account for the Princess Court at Key Bank had an outdated 
list of signers.  Mark Opperman is the only valid name still on the list since George 
Medellin left the Chamber.  To facilitate the committee making necessary purchase and 
enable the bank to assist the committee in reaching their goals, we need to update the 
signer list.  While the Princess Chaperones are the primary spenders and receivers of 
money for the Princess Court, to ensure a level of oversight, the new signers will be 
other committee members and Mark Opperman.   
 
VOTE: Shelly moved to approve herself, Michelle (Shelly) Larson and Alecia 
Gardner as signers on the Princess Court Committee account at Key Bank with Mark 
Opperman and to remove George Medellin and any other outdated signers from the 
account.  The following responded AYE on this same date (June 1, 2022): 

Mark Opperman, Shelly Larson, Marlene Peterson, Christy Duncan, Cassie Richey, 
Cooper Whitman, Blake Manley 

All responses received prior to 5pm on June 1, 2022.  Motion Passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mark Opperman       Shelly Larson 
Secretary        Recorder 


